
 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 2018 from WFWP USA! 
 
Angelika Selle 
November 21, 2018 

  

  

 

“There is a terrible hunger for love. We all experience that in our lives - the pain, the 
loneliness. We must have the courage to recognize it. The poor you may have right in your 
own family. Find them. Love them.” ~ Mother Teresa 

 

 

Dear friends, 
  
Greetings at the Beginning of this Holiday Season! 
  
The greatest hunger and need of humanity everywhere at this time is love, altruistic love, and 
peace. And each of us can be a channel of it, if we allow ourselves to be one. As St. Francis 
of Assisi in his beautiful prayer also said: "It is in giving that we receive!..." So if you and I 
need love, let’s start by giving first! 
  
May this season be a season of giving - most of all of and from our hearts, infused with the 
love of our Divine Creator, from whom all Blessings flow, as there is so much need! 
  
With gratitude and warm wishes to our friends, supporters and members of Women's 
Federation for World Peace USA for a great THANKSGIVING season 2018! 
  



 

 

With warmest regards, 
  
Angelika Selle, President 
  
National Board, Regional and National Chairwomen, and Home Office 
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